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Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee 
on Electoral Matters 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This submission is in response to the JSCEM's invitation for public comment as 
part of its Inquiry into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. 
 
I moved overseas in 1998 for a short term posting. I have endeavoured in that 
period to stay a participating voter. Unfortunately NOT one of my communciations 
with the AEC via email, fax or letter has ever elicited a response. However this 
was also true when I was resident in Australia and noted some electoral 
infringements - I guess I am expecting too much of them. 
 
Yours 
Michael Williams 




